CARDINAL NEWMAN R ydM
CATHOLIC SCHOOL T:02476 332382

25 May 2023

Re: Standards-Uniform and equipment

Dear Parents/carers,

We take the opportunity to remind parents/carers of the high standards we expect at school and the
importance of ensuring that your child has the appropriate uniform and equipment ready for the
start of the final half term returning on Monday 5% June.

Please note the following expectations for uniform and equipment:

e Black school shoes must be worn, no trainers.

¢ No Earrings, nose piercings, the only jewellery that is allowed is a watch.

e No nail Varnish or acrylic nails.

e No tight/cropped trousers or leggings— please see the uniform policy for acceptable trousers.

e No lycra/tight fitting skirts- skirts should be knee length and pleated.

e Blazers are compulsory. Jumpers do not need to be worn in the final half term due to the
warmer weather.

e Students should have a pencil case that includes- ball point pens (black or blue and green),
pencils, ruler, sharpener, rubber, glue stick, calculator and highlighters.

e Students cannot have unnatural/bright coloured hair either due to dying or having hair braids.

e Coats must be black or navy, no hoodies, leather jackets or tracksuit tops.

For further guidance on school uniform please refer to the school website link provided below:
https://www.cncs.school/page/?title=School+Uniform&pid=43

Please be aware that we will be checking all students uniform and equipment on the first day back,
therefore please take the opportunity over the holiday to replace any uniform or equipment that your
child may have grown out of or lost. We understand that in the current financial climate buying
replacement items of uniform may be difficult. If you need support purchasing uniform or equipment,
please contact our welfare team at welfare@cncs.school.

Parents of any students who return to school on Monday 5 June without the correct uniform will
be contacted to bring in the correct uniform into school that day.

Thank you for your support in driving the highest standards and expectations for all our students.
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns either by phone at
02476 332382 or via email at jack.kemp@cncs.school.

Yours faithfully

Jack Kemp

Assistant Headteacher- Pastoral and Behaviour
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